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      2022 Pool Opening As Planned      

 

Fellow Neighbors, 

 

After some escalation with the City of Anna and our pool vendor, 5-Star Pools, we were 

able to successfully complete our pool permit inspection. Now that we have acquired an 

approved permit, we are back on schedule for our pool opening day Friday, May 13th.  

 

2022 Pool Season Opening Day 

Friday May 13th, 2022 
 

 

We apologize for any confusion this situation has created. 

 

 

If you have any questions please email us at 

boardofdirectors@northpointecrossinghoa.com 

 

 

If you need a pool key please see our previous announcement  

“2022 Pool Season & Pool Key Request” 

 

 

Thank you, 

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners Association Board 

mailto:boardofdirectors@northpointecrossinghoa.com

